
Principal Message 11/3/23 

Stevenson Families, 

We had an amazing week.  We celebrated our Character Award recipients for Courage, Respect, and 

Responsibility.  We also participated in Red Ribbon Week and Bully Prevention activities.  To wrap up the 

week, we enjoyed our Out of Uniform Day today with a fall theme.  The students sure looked festive in 

their fall colors. 

Next week we will be celebrating Veterans Day.  We are forever indebted to all those who sacrifice in 

service to our country and community.  Friday the 10th there is no school in honor of Veteran’s Day.   

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 

car loop!   

 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 
Stevenson’s Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b054fabac2ca1ff2-carloop#/
https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78

